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REQUEST FOR CHANGE OF BULLETIN YEAR 
Students may use either the Graduate Bulletin (nmu.edu/graduatebulletin) from the year in which they were admitted to 
their program or a subsequent year in determining their requirements for graduation.  This request should be submitted 

to the College of Graduate Studies office or graduate@nmu.edu. 

DATE: NMU IN: 

PHONE: NMU EMAIL: 

NAME: 
Last First Middle 

ADDRESS: 
Street City State Zip 

PROGRAM: BULLETIN YEAR REQUESTED: 
 (i.e. 20-21, 21-22, etc.) 

SIGNATURE OF STUDENT REQUESTING CHANGE DATE 

FOR GRADUATE OFFICE USE ONLY: 

BULLETIN CHANGE COMPLETED BY: ON 
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